Carmel Central School District
Carmel High School
30 Fair Street
Carmel, NY 10512

March 13, 2020

Dear Parent and Guardians,

In the event that the Carmel Central School District closes due to the Coronavirus, our clinical team has
assembled a counseling packet of activities that you may choose to complete at home. There are also
internet resources that you might find useful during this time. The packets hopefully can be worked on
independently, but some may require adult support. There are a range of resources that cover social-

emotional learning areas.

Please understand that these are suggested activities for your child. If you have any questions, please
feel free to contact us via email at this time.

Please stay safe and be well. We encourage all parents to continue to check the Carmel Central School
District for any additional resources and updates on the Coronavirus.

Sincerely,
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Julie Nacerino™ Karin Brenner Danielle Kraus
S'(.)hool Psychologist Social Worker School Psychologist

inacerin@carmelschools.org kbrenner@carmelschools.org  dkraus@carmelschools.org




